
Sharon Steel Farrell Works Disposal Area Superfund Site:  
REMEDIAL ACTION START 

What is the Remedial Action? 
Beginning in October 2018 and continuing through February 2021, a U.S. Army Corps of Engineers environmental contractor 
will construct a cap in the northern portion of the Sharon Steel Farrell Works Disposal Areas Superfund Site, located at 300 
Ohio Street.  Most of the work will be north of Ohio Street and includes relocation of steel-making sludge and slag and 
construction of a biosolids-enhanced cap, as well as erosion control measures, stream bank restoration, and construction of a 
wetlands next to the Shenango River.  The EPA and U.S. Army Corps’ Pittsburgh District 
entered into an agreement under which the U.S. Army Corps will award and oversee 
the construction.  EPA will monitor the work. 

 

What you will see when the project starts? 
The work will include site set-up and some excavation and grading.  The work will start 
this fall and shut down for the winter. Work will be conducted between 7:00 am and 
5:00 pm, Monday through Friday, and possibly some Saturdays.  

CONTACT US 
Cathleen Kennedy 
Community Involvement Coordinator 
215-814-2746 
Kennedy.cathleen@epa.gov 
 
Steve Tyahla 
Remedial Project Manager 
215-814-3268 
Tyahla.stephen@epa.gov 

U.S. ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
REGION 3 

DELAWARE, MARYLAND, PENNSYLVANIA, VIRGINIA, WEST VIRGINIA, AND THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

Hermitage and Farrell, Pennsylvania                                                                                                                                                                                       October 2018 

For more information and updates during the project, visit  
www.epa.gov/superfund/sharonsteel-farrell  
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